
SETON PERSONAL ELECTRONIC DEVICE PROTOCOL 

 

We recognize the value technology integration can bring to a student’s learning experience. To 

support instruction, we provide students access to electronic devices at different times 

throughout the school year. 

However, we require our students to leave personal electronic devices at home given the cost 

and risk involved. We are not responsible or liable for missing, broken, or stolen electronic 

devices. 

Any electronic device that is brought to school with a camera or with Wi-Fi/cellular capability 

WILL BE REQUIRED to be kept in the student’s backpack during the day, on the bus, and during 

extended day to ensure student privacy and the integrity of the learning environment. If it is 

observed that a student has a personal electronic device out during the school day or in 

extended day, staff members will ask the student to put it in his/her backpack. If the device is 

taken out again, it will be brought to the main office for a parent or guardian to pick up. 

Students are not permitted to take or distribute pictures, video, or any content on school 

property or on the bus. If digital content is taken on school property or on the bus, students will 

be asked to delete the content and a parent or guardian will be contacted to pick up the device. 

We appreciate your understanding and partnership. 

 

 


